
What is a STEM fair?
The main goal of the A2Z STEM Fair is to get your homeschooler using science, technology, engineering, and
mathematics to make real-world connections.

What is a STEM fair project?
STEM fair projects are projects based on the areas of science, technology, engineering, and math. Students
are encouraged to be creative and design, build, and experiment with topics that interest them. We want to
challenge homeschoolers to be original, but above all, LEARN!

How will you present your project?
Your project video will be uploaded to our site.
Your presentation will need to be 3-5 minutes long.

Accepting Entries August 17th, 2020- October 2nd, 2020.
Initial scoring by our site judges October 3rd, 2020.
Top choices from judges will be voted on by the public on A2Z from Oct. 12th -30th, 2020.
Winners announced November 8th, 2020.

Important Dates: 

For more information and free STEM printables visit:
https://a2zhomeschooling.com/2020-stem-fair/

Open to all homeschoolers K-12! 

Sponsored by:

https://simplycoding.org/coding-for-kids-homeschool-annual-membership/
https://education.lego.com/en-us/rebuildconfidence#parents
https://a2zhomeschooling.com/2020-stem-fair/

